

Department of Ohio 35 E. Chestnut St., Room 503 Columbus, Ohio 43215-2590 tel (614) 221-3582 fax (614) 221-4822 dav.org

September 25, 2020

To:

Chapter Commanders & Adjutants

Department Executive Committee

District Representatives

Re:

Cancellation of Fall Conference 2020

Comrades & Friends,

After consultation with our Past Department Commanders, on my recommendation and by majority vote, the Department Executive Committee has cancelled the Department of Ohio 2020 Fall Conference. Executive Committee members who voted in favor of cancellation were PDC John Parker, SVC Tim Dibble, Executive Committee Member Jymmie Wetherbee and myself.

We are considering on-line alternatives. We will describe our plans in the October-November issue of the Department Newsletter.

We regret cancelling the Conference but will not endanger the health of our members or ignore the directives of the Department of Health & the Governor.

In Comradeship,

John Plakominok Ly Market State John Plahovinsak

Commander

c: National Adjutant Marc Burgess